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Eligibility to attend CMIT Academy South High School’s high school dance 
*Form must be returned prior to purchase of tickets for guest and date.  

(See announcement for deadline) 
Must be a current High School Student 

 
To: Administrator, ______________________________________ High School 
 
Re: __________________________________   ___________   ___________________ 

(Guest’s name)     (Grade) (Age max of 20) 
 
CMIT South Student: ______________________________________    ________  

Student’s name Grade  
 
To be granted permission to attend our high school dance, it is required that an administrator sign 
below indicating that your student is in good standing and that the information above is correct.  This 
document must be returned to CMIT Academy South to allow a ticket to be purchased for your guest. 
All those attending must show proper identification to receive admittance.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Nicholas Wassam at CMIT Academy South at  
(240) 573-7250 or sga_hs@cmitsouth.org. 

 
Please check the appropriate line below.  The above named student:  
 
______  Is in ​good standing​ and has been cleared to attend CMIT Academy South’s high school 
dance. 
 
______  Is ​NOT in good standing​ and it is NOT recommended that they attend the high school 
dance 
 
______________________________________________________________ ____________ 
Name of Administrator (Print please) Date 
 
________________________________________________________ ___________________ 
Signature of Administrator Telephone Number 

 
 
Guest Approved By: ___________________________________________________ ___________ 

Signature of CMIT South Administrator Date 
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